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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/991
Date: 8t August 2021
To: All Primary and Secondary Parents & Guardians

ON-LINE TEACHING AND LEARNING EFFECTIVE 9'" AUGUST 2021

| refer to the Media Statement made by the Ministry of Education dated 7" August 2021.
From the advice given by the Ministry of Health regarding the health and safety of students
and teachers at this present time, please take note of the following:

1.

Online Teaching and Learning will commence on Wednesday, 11t August 2021 at St.
George’s School. Students are NOT required to come to school but to continue their
studies through online facilities. This arrangement will continue until further notice.

The Online Teaching and Learning classes will strictly follow the class timetable.

Online classes or live streaming of lessons will be conducted by subject teachers whilst
other online teaching platforms will also be used to ensure the continuous learning of our
students. Therefore, please remind and encourage your child/children to join these
online/live streaming classes. Teachers will continue to send notes, exercises/assignments
via Emails/Microsoft Teams. Students who receive their work via Emails/Microsoft Teams
are requested to submit their exercises/assignments to their respective subject teachers
in the same manner.

Parental guidance and assistance given to your child/children will greatly help to ensure
the smooth running and effectiveness of the Online Teaching and Learning classes. Please
do ensure that your child/children have internet connectivity. The attendance of your
child/children will be recorded daily.

Please also take note that the scheduled Second Assessment and Mock Examinations for
all levels have been postponed until further notice.

Kindly take note that school hours remain the same for Morning and Afternoon Sessions
for Secondary and Primary students.

Your attention and co-operation are highly appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal




